
Autumn 

 

Autumn has arrived and with 

the new season, the weather is 

changing.  

 

Each week we are hoping to 

explore the outdoors. 

 

Please could you supply  

wellington boots to leave at 

nursery. Making sure they are 

clearly named. 

Toothbrushing 

Thank you for all the replies regarding tooth-

brushing. Next week we will be starting to 

clean our teeth. 

If you have not returned your toothbrushing 

permission letter, please can you do this at 

your earliest convenience. 

Please ensure each child has a small drawstring bag of spare clothes that they 

can keep on their pegs in case of accidents.  All belongings will need to be clear-

ly labelled with your child’s name. They do not need to bring these home every 

day.  

 

Children should also have a bookbag to take home their books and letters each 

day.  

Snack is provided at nursery so no food in bags—thank you.  

Our learning 

 

Monday 30th September —Literacy 

We will be continuing to explore the text 

‘Who Are You’. Focusing on our differ-

ences, likes and dislikes.  

Tuesday 1st October—Maths 

In this lesson, children will explore sorting 

objects by colour and shape. 

Please sing with our counting song—5 

speckled frogs at home to support our 

learning. 

Wednesday 2nd October —Maths 

In this lesson, children will expand their 

knowledge of sorting objects by colour 

and shape. 

Thursday 3rd October —Maths 

In this lesson, children will apply their 

knowledge of sorting objects by colour 

and shape. 

Friday 4th October —Outside Learning 

We will be exploring the school grounds 

looking for signs of autumn. 

 

 

Topic this term: 

 

All About Me 

 

WB 30th September 2024 

Our Makaton Sign of the Week 

  




